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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 4:17 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Blues v Waratahs, Balmoral Duathlon and the Fifa Women's World Cup 

visits Eden Park!

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Blues v Waratahs 

The Blues take on the Waratahs this Saturday and are in the hunt for their fourth 
straight win this season which would give them fantastic momentum running into a 
big stretch of away games.  The Waratahs have been very inconsistent lately, 
being the team to break the Crusaders' winning streak then losing to the 
Sunwolves. 

We have 100 tickets up for grabs, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The 
Hood). 

Balmoral School Duathlon 

With parts of it currently in rebuild, the Balmoral School duathlon will this year take 
place at Eden Park. This Sunday 7 April, up to 300 students aged 5 to 12 will take 
part in a run/cycle duathlon within New Zealand’s National Stadium, giving these 
future stars an opportunity to compete and perform in the same venue as their 
sporting heroes. 
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Fifa Women's World Cup Trophy Tour 
 
The official FIFA Women’s World Cup Trophy Tour celebrates the premier women’s 
football competition by travelling across the globe and came to Eden Park to give 
fans the chance to see the most coveted prize in women’s football in person.  300 
kids from ten schools came to Eden Park to take part in a day of non-competitive 
games, giving some their first taste of football. 

Resident Only Parking 
 
The Auckland Transport resident-only parking scheme will be in place for 
Saturday.  You can view more information here. 
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